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The 13th Learning and Teaching Expo 

Summary 

The purpose of this circular memorandum is to inform kindergartens, primary, secondary, and 
special schools of the 13th Learning and Teaching Expo (LTE).  All school heads and teachers are 
invited to attend the event. 
 

Details 

2. The 13th LTE is presented by Hong Kong Education City (EdCity), organised by Bailey 
Communications HK Limited and supported by the Education Bureau.  LTE 2023 will be held from 
13 to 15 December 2023 (Wednesday to Friday) at Hall 3B-E of the Hong Kong Convention and 
Exhibition Centre. 
 
3. To realise the vision of “Tomorrow’s Learning Today”, LTE sets the theme as “Shaping 
Education for a World of Change” this year.  LTE aims to provide a professional platform for school 
leaders and teachers to discover and discuss the latest developments and trends in learning and teaching, 
educational resources and technology, featuring over 400 booths presented by local and overseas 
exhibitors, and over 270 keynote presentations, seminars, workshops and open lessons hosted by 
renowned educators from all around the world.  The Expo this year will continue to cover a great 
variety of topics, including artificial intelligence, student leadership development, values education, 
computational thinking, well-being and social emotional learning, life education, reading literacy, 
school leadership and transformation, etc. 
 
4. LTE is now open for registration.  For event and registration details, please visit the homepage 
of LTE at https://www.ltexpo.com.hk.  Schools are encouraged to assign the LTE as one of the major 
staff professional development activities.  The organiser will provide attendance reports and 
certificates to schools for participants to record the CPD hours in their personal profiles in the e-
Services Portal by themselves. 
 

Enquiries 

5. For enquiries, please contact EdCity at info@edcity.hk. 

 

 

              P W YAN 

for Secretary for Education 

c.c. Heads of Sections – for information 


